
CHAIRMAN OF THE ..JOINT CHIEFS OF STAFF

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20318-9999

28 December 1993

Mr. Edwin II. Crosby III
Post Office 80x 429
Camden, New York 13316
Dear Mr. Crosby,

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the research
illtoDD Form 214 Numerical Codes. This is a complex subject.

A member of illY staff contact ad the Department of
Veterans Affairs, Office of the Inspector General. Your
point of contact in that off1ie, Mr. Mac Miles, recently
sent you correspondence regarding the case. Mr. Miles
expressed a willingness to be of assistance. Should you
wish to contact him, he can be reached at (202) 233-5677.
I hope thi s information wi 11 prove useful. 5b5'-77~2..

~'nth best wishes,

703- 6??
~-~~"'~-~

JOPl.NM. SHALIKASHVI LI
\ Chairman

of the-.Mi nt Chi efs of Staff


